
 

 

 
One of 9 prisoners we baptized 

 

 
Happy and Wet! 

 

 
Fruit from street meetings 
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Dear Friend: 
 
May the Almighty God do 
great things in your life in 
these troubled times. 
 
Greetings in the Name of 
Jesus from the bloody land 
of Mexico. 
 
I am sure you have heard 
the news reports from 
Mexico:   

 Killings every day 

 a terrible economical crisis 

 1st in the world for 
kidnapping (Iraq is #2) 

 2nd in the world for killing 
journalists (Iraq is #1) 
 

All this is next door to the 
USA.  
 
But we also have good 
news:  This turmoil causes 
people to see life soberly 
and to seek answers.  And 
we are taking full 
advantage of this 
opportunity.  Amen. 
 
We have had a very busy 
summer holding 8 tent 
campaigns and visiting 
prisons.  In the prisons we 
celebrated 9 baptisms.  We 
have ministered in a 
variety of ways and it is not 
over yet. 
 
We just started a 40 day 
campaign under our tent a 
few days ago.  For the 6th 

year in a row we are 
camped in the middle of 
people who are destitute 
and hopeless.  They are 
alcoholics, drug addicts, 
and violent young men.  
These people come during 
the Apple harvest looking 
for work.  
 
Many of these people are 
teenagers.  Drug addicts 
will use varnish, thinner, 
glue, and loads of 
marijuana to escape their 
lives.  Alcoholics will drink 
90% alcohol which is not 
only cheap here but 
deadly.  I am not 
exaggerating to say these 
men, women, and children 
are the slaves of this 
century.  
 
Hundreds of children came 
to our “summer school” (or 
VBS) that we held in 
different towns.  We had a 
wonderful team of co-
workers that were a 
blessing to the children and 
to us.  It was the best VBS 
we’ve had in the last 6 
years. 
 
We had disciples from 
Colorado, Texas, and 
different parts of Mexico.  
To all of these brothers & 
sisters goes the gratitude 
of our hearts. 
 
We want you to know that 
we are praying for the 
political election in the USA 
of this coming November.  
How can some Christians 

be so blind or careless 
regarding the human 
tragedy? 
 
Let me close with the 
following statement: 
"The most selfish person in 
all the world is a Christian 
who wants to go to heaven 
alone". 
 
Do all you can for the glory 
of God, my brother, in the 
way He showed you.  Do it 
with all your heart for the 
night is coming. 
 
Love you all. 
 

 
Renato 
www.citrmexico2.org/photos 
 

 

P.S. Enjoy the enclosed 
brochure and pass it 
on.   
(It cost a brother his 
life to make it.) 

 
 

 
Fruit from tent meetings 

 

 
Angels ready for a  
children's drama. 
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